Village of New Berlin

P.O. Box 357
New Berlin, lllinois 62670
(217) 488-6312

ZONING MEETING

The New Berlin Zoning Board met on April 24, 1996 at 7:30 p.m.
with members Copeland, DeGroot, Roach, and Prince answering roll

call. Members Frank, Wilson, and Cantrall were absent.

The purpose of this meeting was for the consideration of Larry
Schoen's request for a variance to place a garage 3'N and 3'E of

his 40' x 101' lot at 204 N. Jackson.

The Hearing Notice was published in the New Berlin Bee on Feb. 5,96.

Several questions were asked of Mr. Schoen for clarification.
There was no one present to protest this variance request.

A motion was made by Roach and seconded by DeGroot to approve this
variance request as presented. Roll call was taken with all

members voting yea, three absent.

The meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. with a motion by Roach and

seconded by Copeland.

Marsha J. Sweet
Recording Secretary



